
November the 30th, 2016. 

On Wednesday the Toot for Tucker convoy came through the 
neighbourhood, complete with a fire truck, police car, and lots of 
volunteers, to collect food and money for the Salvation Army foodbank. 

In total, collected 1,800 items of food, and $950 in cash from Aotea and 
then another $200 from the Titahi Bay Lions.  

Enough food to help families in need for Christmas.  

It was an awesome experience and we would gladly do it all again.  

Thank you to Rotary Porirua for organizing it all. 

Thank you to One Agency for Supporting Toot for Tucker. 

Pat yourselves on the back Aotea, great work. 

 

 



 







 





 









 

 


